COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Sweet, E.C.3.
22nd January, 1946,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of ir. Lodder's letter of the 18th
instant, enclosing a copy of one addressed to the Groningen
Surveyer ,regarding the epproval of plens in connection with
the proposed clessification with this Society of the Motorship
"DEHOCRAAT", and now ewait copies of the plans es promised.

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.

P. H, van der %Oﬁl’ ESQQ'
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